
From: Carl M Chretien <carl-ch@chretienconstructioninc.com>  
Sent: Saturday, January 9, 2021 8:56 AM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: IECC 
 
I believe going down this path will create robust discussions to ensure the future of the code (standard) 
meets the cost effective requirements in CP28 as well to ensure that the maintenance allows what 
works stay in the code and to prevent the feel good measure’s that add cost but no saving of energy, 
material or improve health, comfort or reduction in energy used. 
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